
 

 

27 September 2016 
 

Traffic access blocked at UCT Lower Campus and 

Upper Campus 
 

 
The University of Cape Town confirms that a small group of protesters 
have blocked access to Baxter Road in Lower Campus, where the Jammie Shuttles 
normally stop. The North entrance to Upper Campus, near the Sports Centre, and 
the South entrance to upper Campus have also been blocked. The Jammie Shuttle 
service has been temporarily suspended. 
 
Campus security is monitoring the situation and seeking ways to reopen access on 
these roads. 
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